
Open Evening for Year 7 Admissions for  

September 2024 

Tuesday 3rd October 2023 ~ 6:00pm - 8:00pm 

“The College is a “Good School”, Ofsted 2018” 

    www.sirharrysmith.cambs.sch.uk                     01733 703991 

Following another year of academic success and exceptional           

pastoral care, we invite you to attend our Open Evening.   

The Principal, Miss D. White, will give a brief presentation at           

6:10pm and again at 7:00pm.   You will be welcomed by staff and    

students who will be showcasing lessons in all subject areas across 

the College.            

“a vibrant, welcoming and caring 

school, in which pupils enjoy their 

learning and feel valued.” 

“Staff ensure pupils behave very 

well.“ 

“Pupils participate in the                 

exceptionally rich range of cultural, 

musical and sporting activities that 

the school has to offer.” 


